

Consent to receive electronic communications

We know you are busy. Let us help by sending automated reminders and more. Our office is now able to send email and text messages to patients to confirm appointments, let you know of upcoming events, and provide additional communication notifications! This is a great tool to utilize when a phone call isn't possible. However, we understand that some patients prefer to be called.

Please indicate if you would like to receive email and text message appointment confirmation and reminders, newsletters, marketing material, account updates and opportunities to provide feedback.

We may also use your information for direct and indirect marketing, including audience targeting.

You can withdraw your consent to receive electronic communications at any time by calling our office. Please note that you are responsible for providing our office with any updates to your email address and/or cell phone number.

Date	Email address
Printed name	Cell phone number
	Yes, I would like to receive electronic communications.
Signature	No, please do not send me electronic communications.
Parent/ Guardian	FRM071918DG